
AG7.iii -  Consultation on the Schedule of Modifications to the Climate 
Emergency Development Plan Document Submission Document
 
Publication under Regulations 19 and 20 of the Town and Country Planning 
(Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012.  
 
Dear Consultee,
 
I am writing to make you aware that Cornwall Council has published a combined schedule of 
Modifications to the Climate Emergency Development Plan Document (CEDPD) following the 
recent public examination hearings under Regulation 19 and 20 of the Town and Country 
Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012. 
 
The consultation on the schedule of modifications will run for a six-week period from Monday 
25 July 2022. The consultation closes at 5pm on Monday 5 September 2022.
Cornwall Council submitted the CEDPD and an associated schedule of modifications to the 
Secretary of State for examination (in November 2021) and a Schedule of Further Significant 
Modifications (in June 2022). These potential changes were discussed at public hearings held 
between 21 and 24 June 2022. The Inspector in charge of the Examination, Mr Griffiths, has 
now requested they be published for a 6-week period of consultation in order to inform his 
final recommendations.   

We are only consulting on the most recent changes and not the complete Climate Emergency 
DPD. The changes being consulted on are shown in the Schedule of modifications in the normal 
format of bold and strikethrough for recommended deletions or bold and underlined for 
recommended additions. It is important that comments are only about, and make clear 
reference to, the specific proposed modification highlighted in the schedule.
 
The CEDPD, the schedule of modifications and the representation form can be viewed on the 
Council’s website at:  www.cornwall.gov.uk/climateemergencydpd The documents will also be 
made available in hard copy upon request.

 
It is important that comments are only about, and make clear reference to, the specific 
proposed change highlighted in the schedule. The Inspector will only consider comments on 
previous stages that have already been made. 
 
Representations should be made using the representation form, which may be downloaded 
from the website: www.cornwall.gov.uk/climateemergencydpd Forms must be returned by email 
or post at the addresses below by 5pm on 5th September 2022:
 
By email: climateemergencydpd@cornwall.gov.uk
 
By post to:
Climate Emergency DPD Team
Cornwall Council

http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/climateemergencydpd
http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/climateemergency
mailto:climateemergencydpd@cornwall.gov.uk


New County Hall 
Treyew Road, 
Truro TR1 3AY
 
Should you have any questions relating to this consultation or you wish your name to be 
removed from our list of consultees please notify us by emailing: 
climateemergencydpd@cornwall.gov.uk or by phoning 0300 1234 151 and ask to speak to a 
member of the Planning Policy Team. 
 
Yours faithfully,
 
Climate Emergency DPD Team 
Planning & Housing

mailto:climateemergencydpd@cornwall.gov.uk

